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Enjoy our
Medi-Spa
services

Botox" We've been satis-
fying our patients with this
treatment for over 8 years.

Restylane’ & Wrinkle
Fillers Getahealthy, more
youthful look instantly.

We continue to be the #1
provider in the region of
Botox"and are proud to be
the #1 provider in Oregon
for Restylane’and Perlane!

Sciton™ Laser Ournewest
laser is offering amazing
results. Our patients are
seeing dramaticimprove-
ment intone and texture,
redness and more, with little
downtime. Our laser spe-
cialist Patty says, "The results
far exceed any other laser ['ve
worked with before."

Rejuvenation Facials
Get that ‘glow' with
Dermabrasion, Glycolic
peels and the Parrish
Signature Facial.

Get that extra special look
with Brow Design, Lash
Extensions, Brow & Lash
Tinting, Makeup & more!
Treat yourself... the
holidays are coming!

See our October Medi-Spa
Specials at right above.

mappy Fall! Welcome

What's new in helping you look as young as you feel
from the doctors & professional staff of the
Parrish Cosmetic & Plastic Surgery Center.

Enhancing your beauty...
from within!
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to our first ever newsletter.

Dates for Upcoming Seminars
Wednesday, Nov. 5in our Grants Pass office-6:30 pm
Tuesday, Dec. 2 in our Medford office-7:00 pm
We'll be discussing a variety of procedures
and will have a before and after photo pre-
sentation of our patients. Our past seminars
have been a huge success and the feedback
has been wonderful. Seating is limited, so
call to reserve your spot. Please join us!

Our newsletter, Real Changes, has beena
long time in the making. Our hope is for
you to learn more about us and our
Center andto keep you informed and
updated on the latest in cosmetic surgery.

Adgain, Happy Falland ENJOY

What's New

In January of 2008 we opened

a satellite office in Grants Pass. Medi-Spa SpeCials thr 0ugh October 31.
The office s located inside the PSRN Restylane’ & Perlane
beautiful Guild Building on Dermapeel $75 (Reg. $105) 15% off Obagi“products

R ASSANERAET 10% off Jane Iredale products
being part of the Grants Pass

community and have met many '-%_.‘_,V

wonderful people and patients. _ \“—3
The office is currently open on fa—m, B, 7
Friday mornings. = '

We'll be launching a 'Real
People' campaign in January.
Our advertising will include
photos and testimonials of
our patients. Watch forit!

i

.

PARRISH &¢ COSMETIC

& PLASTIC SURGERY | |
C E N T E R | /
541-779-7275 1-800-458-0684 \

www.dr-parrish.com 701 Golf View Dfive, Medford, OR 97504



Ch

Visit Us Online

Click onlink below to visit
our website, where you'l
find descriptions of all our
services, meet our staff and
check out ourfacilities:

http://dr-parrish.com

To Unsubscribe
Ifyou don'twishto
continue receiving the Real
Changes newsletter, reply
toouremailand typein
'unsubscribe.”
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Enhancing your beauty...
fromwithin!
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Dr. EarlH. Parrish, M.D. Dr. Elliott Gagnon, M.D.

Happy Birthday,
Dr. Parrish!

We celebrate and honor you this October!

Congratulations, Jackie!
Jackie, our front office supervisor, was
married this summer. We wish her lots of love
and happiness!

Welcome, Renee!

Renee joined our Center this summer. Sheiis
a Registered Nurse and has been for 25 years.
She was previously a RN Manager for many
years before joining us. Renee will be working
in all areas of the Center - Operating room,
Pre and Post Op, and Pre Op education. She
brings a tremendous amount of experience to
the Center and we are happy to have her!
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On a Personal Note..
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Happy '1'Yearto
Dr. Gagnon

Dr. Gagnon joined our Center in August of
2007. Below is a personal message.

“I'have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know
the patients | have met over the past year. It
has been exciting to see the positive changes
they have experienced as a result of their treat-
ment, be it from Botox or Restylane, to the
latest Laser photo-rejuvenation therapy, to
the surgical procedures described on our
website. Over the past year, there have been
significant advances in the field of aesthetic
surgery. As a result, we have implemented
new techniques into our practice and have
been very impressed with the results that can
be delivered.

As someone who plans on practicing in the
Rogue Valley for the next 30 years, my
aspiration is to have patients "for life." I realize
that there are many plastic surgeons to
choose from, and it can be difficult to discern
which ones best for you. My approach is to
have an open and honest discussion with you
regarding your wishes, and to talk about the
results you can expect. Our office is committed
to excellence, and we strive to provide the best
possible service before, during, and after your
proceduresCome in for a free consultation!
We'll talk." -Dr. Elliott Gagnon
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